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Our Ref:  JRO/JH 

 

11th April 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Student Engagement, Involvement and Belonging 

 

After having considered and responded to individual concerns we have now 

decided to change the school pattern for the day to as follows with effect from 

1st September 2019: 

 

08.00 – 09.00 Period 1 1 Hour 

09.00 – 09.05 Transition time to allow site change 5 Minutes 

09.05 – 10.05 Period 2 1 Hour 

10.05 – 10.20 Break 15 Minutes 

10.20 - 11.20 Period 3 1 Hour 

11.20 - 11.25 Transition time to allow site change 5 Minutes 

11.25 - 12.20 Period 4 55 Minutes 

12.20 - 12.25 

Transition time for form time 1 or 

lunch 2 5 Minutes 

12.25 – 12.40 

12.40 – 1.15 

Registration and form time 1 

(ROTA) 

Lunch 1 

15 minutes 

35 Minutes 

12.20 – 12.55 

12.55 – 1.10 

Lunch 2 

Registration and form time 2 

(ROTA) 

35 minutes 

15 Minutes 

1.10 – 1.15 Transition time to lesson 5 Minutes 

13.15 – 14.15 Period 5 1 hour 

 

 

Our focus on Student Engagement, involvement and Belonging will be 

strengthened by this change.  An earlier finish will allow the school greater scope 

to offer a wider range of extra-curricular activities and the shorter day will mean 

students are better engaged for all lessons. The confirmed bus timings are 

attached.   



    

We are also actively looking at the viability of running school minibuses starting 

with Route 1 Conisbrough in the south and Route 2 Campsall in the north serving 

Bentley.  Expressions of interest in these routes should be made by emailing 

jhumphreys@mcauley.org.uk by Friday May 10th  giving the route name e.g. Route 

1 along with the name and Year group of your child. Further details including 

associated stops, timings and costs can then be worked up. 

 

Thank you for the very many messages of support we receive in school in trying to 

work with you to do the best for your children. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

John Rooney 

Headteacher 

mailto:jhumphreys@mcauley.org.uk

